
 

 

 
 

March 18, 2022 
 
Sent via email 

 
Emily Rossini, Director of Planning 
Real Estate Development 
Habitat for Humanity GTA 

  

 
Re: Grant-in-lieu of Development Charges for Habitat for Humanity Sites at 1524 

Countryside Drive and 25 William Street 
 
 

The following recommendation of the Committee of Council Meeting of March 9, 2022 was 
approved by Council at a Special Meeting on March 9, 2022: 
 

CW076-2022 

That the delegation from Emily Rossini, Director of Planning, Real Estate Development, 
Habitat for Humanity GTA, re: Grant-in-lieu of Development Charges for Habitat for 
Humanity Sites at 1524 Countryside Drive and 25 William Street, to the Committee 
of Council Meeting of March 9, 2022, be referred back to staff, for review for possible 
development charge deferral agreement consistent with similar requests and council 
decisions. 

 
By copy of this correspondence to N. Damer, Treasurer, Corporate Support Services, he is 
requested to carry out the direction in the Recommendation above. 
 
Yours truly, 
 

Sonya Pacheco 
 

Sonya Pacheco 
Legislative Coordinator 
City Clerk’s Office 
Tel: 905-874-2178 / Fax: 905-874-2119 
sonya.pacheco@brampton.ca 
 
(CW – 6.5) 
 
cc: R. Forward, Commissioner, Planning, Building and Economic Development 
 B. Bjerke, Director, City Planning and Design, Planning, Building and Economic 

Development 
 C. Ogbarmey-Tetteh, Acting Commissioner, Corporate Support Services 
 N. Damer, Treasurer, Corporate Support Services 
 J. Lee, Manager, Capital and Development Finance, Corporate Support Services 
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